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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

“CREATIVITY =  

Always using new 

ideas.” 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Every Friday: Swimming                 Every Thursday after school: Swim Club 

This afternoon! Wednesday April 3rd 4.30pm: Footy game at oval with HCDHS  

Years 4-7. A bus will collect children from 3.45pm. 

Tuesday April 9th 9.00am: Auskick footy clinic at school. 

DATE CHANGE!!! Now Wednesday April 17th from 9.00am: Open Day and 

launch of our School and Community Partnership Agreement. This was to hap-

pen on Thursday, but some staff will be unexpectedly absent. I apologise for any in-

convenience caused. 

Friday April 19th: Last day of Term 1. School resumes TUESDAY May 7th. 

Dear parents and families, 
Our school community celebrates important 

events together, and we hope you can join us on 

April 17th as we launch our School Community 

Partnership Agreement at Open Day. This week 

we are sad together at the loss of loved ones in 

the Sturt, Brown and McSweeney families. We 

ask your prayers for these families and the loved 

ones lost.  

Sunday Gospel:  
John 20:19-31 

“After eight days Jesus came in 

and stood among them”. 

NEWSLETTER Term 1, Week 9, 2013 

Two PAThS “Kids of the 

Week” are chosen in each class 

every Monday at Warlawurru 

School. Please ask your child if 

they were chosen today. 

Here at Warlawurru we are most fortunate to have 

the services of volunteers who help in classrooms 

and with organisational work. Sr Dianne Colborne is 

with us for a short while and has been listening to 

children read daily. If anyone wishes to volunteer 

some time, please see the Principal or one of the 

staff. 

Volunteer at Work 

mailto:admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au


Students at Work 

M T W Th F 

47 51 43 35 Good 

Friday 

Last week at Red Hill! 
Our school enrolment is 74 students. 

The launch of this important document has been changed from Thursday April 18th to 

Wednesday April 17th. The change was necessary due to an unexpected need for a staff-

member to be absent. We hope to see many families and friends join us for our Open Day 

and the launch. 

The School will support the com-

munity in the following areas: 

The Community will support the 

School in the following areas: 

Improving Attendance 

Improving Learning 

Improving Behaviour 

Improving whole-school Cultural Programme 


